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From: BRIAN SHIOZAWA <BRIAN.SHIOZAWA@hsc.utah.edu> 

Date: October 21, 2020 at 3:13:34 PM MDT 

To: Jani Iwamoto <jiwamoto@le.utah.gov>, Robert Ence <rob.ence@utah.edu>, Mark Supiano 

<mark.supiano@utah.edu>, Allen Christensen <achristensen@le.utah.gov>, Bradley Daw 

<bdaw@le.utah.gov>, "Michael Good (SVP)" <Michael.Good@hsc.utah.edu>, Gordon Crabtree 

<gordon.crabtree@hsc.utah.edu> 

Subject: Committee Bill Commission on Aging 

  

Sen. Iwamoto, 

Thanks for sponsoring this important bill to protect the aging population.  Congratulations for a 

unanimous vote today at HHS Interim Committee. 

I was pleased to be in person today during the deliberation and vote. 

As the former Senate member on the Commission, I know first hand how vital its work is.  This bill will 

enable the important work to continue. 

  

Thanks again, 

  

Brian Shiozawa MD 


